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            To Area Businesses, Operators and Vendors: 

 

 

 

        The New Orleans Police Department has prepared this document and attached ordinances as it 

relates to the obligations of business owners and employees of area businesses in the French Quarter, 

CBD and Marigny Area.  

 

 

 

      The 8
th

 District Quality of Life Officer as well as N.O.P.D. Patrolmen will be strictly enforcing 

these ordinances. 

 

     If you have any thoughts or concerns regarding any QOL violations, please feel free to contact the 

Eighth District Quality of Life Officer, Roger Jones who can be reached at (504)201-1520 or by email 

at nopolice29@yahoo.com. 

 

  

  

 

 

 

    Sincerely, 

    Major Edwin C. Hosli 

    Commander, Eighth District 

    New Orleans Police Department 
 . 

 

 

A Nationally Accredited Law Enforcement Agency 

 

 



 

 

 

 


